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From:

Sent: 29 August 2018 04:46

To: pmods22

Subject: Proposed building at Hawthorne farm!
Attachments: IMG_20180825_123235.jpg

Very concerned regarding proposed building at Hawthorne farm! We live on Park Ave, when we moved here
26years ago it was stated they could never build in back field due to big pipe line going across to icilldoes this not
now matter.  Directly at the rear of our property on the survey map is a sink 11! And also on is issue s could you
please explain what thatis.  |,m concerned regarding the amount of water that appears | picture enclosed !l is
this land suitable for building on?? what impact would it have! on surrounding area Furthermore all traffic will exit
on to waddington road ,where other new housing traffic is also coming out at, it appears that is a recipe for disaster
looming!! Last but not least!!where are children going to go to school? What about doctors?
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